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WE HAVE SAFELY ARRIVED IN MAURITIUS, AND WE ARE SO
EXCITED TO WORK HERE OVER THE NEXT YEAR!

PASTORS RETREAT

Upon our arrival, we attended a pastors'
retreat where pastors and their families
gathered for several nights to connect,
fellowship, and foster unity within the
UPCI Mauritius. We were honored to be
invited to lead a session with the :
Pastor's Kids, ranging in age from 2 to 23['%e
years old. It was a truly enriching time
of fellowship, Bible study, and
encouragement. We took the opportunity to
inspire them to pursue the ministries to
which the Loxrd is calling them. We
thoroughly enjoyed our time together.

CHURCH SERVICES

So far, we have had the privilege of
participating in two Sunday sexrvices
and one mid-week service in
Mauritius. From the very first
Sunday, we were warmly welcomed by
the churches, who embraced us with
open arms and made us feel incredibly
loved. Each service has been a
beautiful experience, and we have
truly felt the presence of the Loxd
in every gathering. The warmth and
hospitality of the congregation have
made our time here even more special,
and we are grateful for the
opportunity to worship alongside such
a passionate and dedicated community.
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PRAYER
REQUESTS

e Continuation
of a healthy
pregnancy for
Lexi and Baby
Girl, and that
when the time
comes she will
have a safe
delivery.

Continued
direction of
growth for the
churches here
in Mauritius
Upcoming
special
services in
Vacoas
A breakthrough
among the
Hindu people
here on this
island, that
God would
connect us to
people who are
hungry for a
touch from him
in their
lives.
Encouragement
for the Youth
to answer and
begin working
towards the
call God has
placed over

-\\ their lives ,,—
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